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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Conference Request
1 message

Defino - Condes Secretariat Office <defino.condes.secretariatoffice@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 9:40 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com, penroromblon@denr.gov.ph

Good Day!

Have you received our previous emails? We would like to have your response regarding to the request a conference with
the Provincial Officer of the DENR, Officer-in-Charge of DENR in Odiongan, and/or with the participation of the
Regional Director or his/her representative on August 3, 2022 in Odiongan, Romblon.

On Thu, Jul 28, 2022 at 11:14 AM Defino - Condes Secretariat Office <defino.condes.secretariatoffice@gmail.com>
wrote:

Good day!


We have received the memorandum you released regarding our submitted petition and we now request a
conference with the Provincial Officer of the DENR, Officer-in-Charge of DENR in Odiongan, and/or with the
participation of the Regional Director or his/her representative on August 3, 2022 in Odiongan, Romblon.



Please reply immediately. Thank you!
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